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Answers

1. B

2. C

3. B

4. B

5. C

6. D

7. B

8. B

9. C

10. B

11. C

12. C

Determine which choice best answers each question.

1) Which is the place value of the 5 in
the number 1,876,534?

A. millions

B. hundreds

C. thousands

D. ones

2) Which is the place value of the 3 in
the number 17,639?

A. ones

B. hundreds

C. tens

D. ten thousands

3) Which is the place value of the 6 in
the number 61,275?

A. hundreds

B. ten thousands

C. tens

D. thousands

4) Which is the place value of the 7 in
the number 96,418,357?

A. ten thousands

B. ones

C. hundred thousands

D. ten millions

5) Which is the place value of the 7 in
the number 6,279,851?

A. thousands

B. millions

C. ten thousands

D. hundred thousands

6) Which is the place value of the 8 in
the number 28,547?

A. ones

B. tens

C. hundreds

D. thousands

7) Which is the place value of the 2 in
the number 437,921?

A. thousands

B. tens

C. hundred thousands

D. ones

8) Which is the place value of the 7 in
the number 36,249,517?

A. hundred thousands

B. ones

C. millions

D. hundreds

9) Which is the place value of the 3 in
the number 4,673?

A. thousands

B. tens

C. ones

D. hundreds

10) Which is the place value of the 9 in
the number 59,132,784?

A. thousands

B. millions

C. ones

D. ten thousands

11) Which is the place value of the 1 in
the number 1,876?

A. hundreds

B. tens

C. thousands

D. ones

12) Which is the place value of the 8 in
the number 738,412?

A. hundreds

B. tens

C. thousands

D. ten thousands
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Determine which choice best answers each question.

1) Which is the place value of the 5 in
the number 1,876,534?

A. millions

B. hundreds

C. thousands

D. ones

2) Which is the place value of the 3 in
the number 17,639?

A. ones

B. hundreds

C. tens

D. ten thousands

3) Which is the place value of the 6 in
the number 61,275?

A. hundreds

B. ten thousands

C. tens

D. thousands

4) Which is the place value of the 7 in
the number 96,418,357?

A. ten thousands

B. ones

C. hundred thousands

D. ten millions

5) Which is the place value of the 7 in
the number 6,279,851?

A. thousands

B. millions

C. ten thousands

D. hundred thousands

6) Which is the place value of the 8 in
the number 28,547?

A. ones

B. tens

C. hundreds

D. thousands

7) Which is the place value of the 2 in
the number 437,921?

A. thousands

B. tens

C. hundred thousands

D. ones

8) Which is the place value of the 7 in
the number 36,249,517?

A. hundred thousands

B. ones

C. millions

D. hundreds

9) Which is the place value of the 3 in
the number 4,673?

A. thousands

B. tens

C. ones

D. hundreds

10) Which is the place value of the 9 in
the number 59,132,784?

A. thousands

B. millions

C. ones

D. ten thousands

11) Which is the place value of the 1 in
the number 1,876?

A. hundreds

B. tens

C. thousands

D. ones

12) Which is the place value of the 8 in
the number 738,412?

A. hundreds

B. tens

C. thousands

D. ten thousands
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